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July 13th, 192?.

Dr. Hex Wiggins,
6 West Fifteenth Street, 
New York City.

Sly dear Wiggins
Your very interesting letter 

to Sir Arthur Currie has been handed to ne in his 
absence and I am taking this opportunity to reply 
to it meanwhile.

I am ruite sure that you 
realise as well as many others how much it does 
really concern us to see such an exodus from 
Canada to the United States. May I add, however, 
that in the Medical Faculty we are making every 
effort to keep then here, to develop Canadian 
doctors to remain on Canadian soil. We have re­
cently obtained four scholarships for Canadian 
students, who, when they graduate, will be en­
couraged to remain, and we are trying to do our 
beat to keep the pick of our graduates in Canada. 
The various points you mention might well be 
covered in annual talks to our students are well 
worthy of note, and for mÿ own part in the Faculty 
of Medicine,! shall make use of them when the 
occasion arises next session.

I know Sir Arthur will be delighted to hear of your continued interest in
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